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Sue Monette

From: Eric Decker <cire831@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 6:27 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: changes to recycling

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

 
re: Deschutes County commissioners plan Monday hearing on added residential recycling 
 
I don't mind the additional charges. 
 
I'd ask if the collected mixed recycling really gets recycled? 
 
--  
Eric B. Decker 
Senior (over 50 :-) Researcher 
i love eating my family and not using commas (:-) 
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